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Dear birth mother, 

We admire your courage and strength as you make this decision. We want to offer you our promise that the child 
we adopt will be loved and have the best of everything we can offer ðincluding a caring, supportive and fun home 
and parents and family members who will always be there for them .

We knew early into our relationship that we would spend our lives together. Our biggest desire as a couple was to 
become parents.  We began trying to grow our family. After about a year of trying to conceive, we were told by our 
doctors that we would not be able to have a biological child.  We always knew growing a family through adoption 
would be our next step. 

Thank you for taking the time to read our profile. We hope it has given you an idea of who we are as a couple. We 
want nothing more than to grow our family through adoption.  



Like many couples today, our story began online! In 2021, we were both single and looking 
for ways to meet people just as the world was re -opening after the COVID pandemic.  After 
exchanging emails, Bryan said he had a good feeling and asked for Christieõs phone number. 
We got to know each other over the next month on long phone calls and text messages.  We 
felt like we had known each other for years when we met. 



We share a love of travel and take a trip any 
chance we get! We love the memories we make 
traveling, the various people you meet and things 
you learn by visiting different places.  We combine 
travel and tradition each year when we take an 
annual trip with Christieõs sister-in-law and niece.  

In the summer months you 

can find us outside at a 

baseball game or attending a 

concert.  Our favorite 

concerts are Chris 

Stapleton and we have 

traveled to many different 

venues to see his concerts! 


